Bromyard Grammar School Foundation Grants 2021

e Do you live in the catchment area of Queen Elizabeth High School, Bromyard?
e Are you entering into Higher Education?

e Are you about to undertake training for a job or vocation or an apprenticeship?
e Are you aged 18-25? (16+ for apprenticeships)

Applications are invited from students and apprentices for the academic year 2021/22 for a grant
from the Foundation towards costs for attending university or college or participating in an
apprenticeship

Criteria

The Governors of the Foundation are able to make grants for the following purposes:

e Higher education at college, university or other educational establishments (including
professional and technical)

e Financial assistance (on leaving school, college, university etc) to assist preparation for or
entry into a professional, trade or calling, including the purchase of tools, instruments or
books, membership to relevant professional bodies

e Travel in this country or abroad to pursue education

e Financial assistance for the study of music or other arts

e Otherwise to promote education including social and physical training

The Governors are required by the terms of the Foundation Scheme to give preference to
applicants who are or have been students of Queen Elizabeth High School, Bromyard or its
predecessors.

Therefore to qualify as beneficiaries within the terms of the Foundation Scheme applicants must:
e Have been born or be resident in the catchment area of the Queen Elizabeth High School,
Bromyard, or its predecessors
e Be aged 18 to 25 years of age (or, in the case of apprenticeships 16-25)

Full information relating to the scheme along with application forms can be found on the
Queen Elizabeth High School website www.gehs.co

Facebook www.facebook.com/bromyardgsf

or by emailing the Clerk at bromyardgsf@gmail.com

Applications will be considered by the Governors in November 2021, therefore, all application
forms and accompanying signed Student Status forms are to be sent to the Clerk by no later than
the 31/10/21

Previously successful candidates may reapply for the duration of their course, however, Post
Graduates continuing their education may now not be considered for further grants. New
application & student status forms MUST be completed for every new application.

The decision of the Trustees is final, and, as such, the Trustees are not empowered to enter
into a further discussion after a decision has been made.
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